Our ref: Dr.JP/HW

Contact: Mrs P Gallagher

Monday, 08 October 2018

Dear Parents/Guardians

We will be celebrating our Harvest Festival with a special assembly on Friday 19th October 2018. We are encouraging all our pupils to take a part in this by bringing into school, in the next 2 weeks, a non-perishable item of food e.g. a packet of pasta/biscuits, a tin or a jar of food.

After our school celebration, all food will be delivered to a local organisation that provides food for people living below the poverty line.

Thank you in anticipation.

Yours sincerely

Dr. J. Patterson Principal





